Aspire. Ereate. Think.

Friday 5 September, 2025

Year 6 | Secondary Transfer Test

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Please be aware that on **Tuesday 9 September** your child will be taking part in the practice paper of the Secondary Transfer Test (11+). They will take the actual test on **Thursday 11 September**. It is therefore essential that your child is on time for school on these dates to enable them to take this paper with their classmates.

If you wish for your child to be **withdrawn** from these tests, please email the school office at office@esglt.co.uk to state this by **Monday**, **8 September at 2pm**.

Yours sincerely

Elmhurst School

